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The CPSD class, taught by Sam Shilmover, graduated 15 new dancers 

at the end of May. The students have joined many clubs including Elks & 

Does, Katydids, Rockin’ Jokers and Westminster Squares.  

 

During June and July we held a Plus/APD Workshop, called by Roger 

Smith. Four to five squares of dancers enjoyed the fun. 

 

We continued our celebration of summer with a potluck at the home 

of Karl Belser & Jackie Daemion on June 21. We had lots of fun even 

though that was the worse day of the heat wave! 

 

CPSD will take a break for August in order to prepare for three free 

hoedowns at Tapestry Arts Festival in downtown San Jose over Labor Day 

Weekend, co-sponsored by Single Squares of Sunnyvale.  The callers will be 

Eric Henerlau & Sam Shilmover on Saturday, Jim Osborne & Keith 

Ferguson on Sunday and Roger Smith & Kenny Carroll on Monday. We 

hope you will come by and dance with us. If you have a class planned, 

please bring your flyers. See the ad in this issue for details. 

 

The CPSD class will start on Thursday, September 4, with Roger 

Smith calling. If your club is not having a class, please bring new dancers to 

CPSD and Angel them with us. We hope to have Angels from lots of clubs 

so that the students will get to know what a wonderful community square 

dancing represents.  

 

For directions to our class and more information about CPSD, please 

go to www.c-p-s-d.org. 


